
 

 
Thank you for your interest in the Edinburgh Steiner School Early Years.  
 
We appreciate you taking the time to enquire and look forward to hearing more about you and your 
child/children.  
 
We will be in touch to let you know the next steps for your application depending on which group 
you are interested in.  
 
Questions and queries: 
At this current time, many of our Early Years staff are out of the office until mid August. Our office 
team will be happy to answer any immediate questions that you have but detailed information will 
be provided in the lead up to the new term as our dedicated Early Years team return to work.  
 

 
Essential Information 

 
Playgroup & Kindergarten: 

● Both the Playgroup (ages 2+) and the Kindergarten (ages 3½+) will be open from Thursday 
27th August.  

● Hours available are:  
○ 8.40am - 3.15pm with the option of collection at 12.55pm 
○ Our afternoon care provision will be available from 3.15-5pm for those that need it.  

● At the beginning of the year, there will be two separate Kindergarten groups and one 
Playgroup group.  

● Two members of staff will be working with each group of children throughout the day, until 
3.15pm.  

● Fees and finance information is available ​on the School website​ and from the School 
Bursar. 

 
Parent & Child (Toddlers) Group: 
The group meets during term time during the following hours: 
 
Monday 9.00am – 11.00am  &  12.00pm-2.00pm 
Tuesday 9.30am – 11.30am 
Wednesday 9.30am – 11.30am 
Thursday 10.00am – 12.00pm 
Friday 10.00am – 12.00pm 
 
Each session costs £7.00 per family, payable in termly blocks, with a free taster session available 
for all new parents. 
 
Baby Group: 
The group meets during term time on:   
Thursday  10.00am – 12.00pm 
 
Cost: £7.00 per session with the first session offered as a free taster.  
 
Best wishes, 
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https://www.edinburghsteinerschool.org.uk/admissions/fees-and-finance/
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